
EASTER HAF FESTIVAL 
STREETGAMES HULL

During the 2022 Easter holidays, StreetGames delivered a multi-sport 
festival in partnership with local community organisations at the University 
of Hull. This was part of the Healthy Holidays programme funded by the 
Department of Education and Hull City Council. 

The event was organised and delivered by twelve StreetGames young advisors, 
and offered participants the chance to try a broad range of activities, including 
badminton, dance and futsal. Healthy Holidays funding also enabled each young 
person and leader to enjoy a healthy hot lunch as part of the day.

The multi-sport approach received excellent feedback from participants, with young 
people commenting that they loved trying sports that they had never had the chance 
to experience before, such as squash and boxing. Having local community organisations 
delivering these activities also ensured that progression routes were available for any 
young person who wanted to pursue the sport after this taster session. The provision of 
a hot meal was also well received by attendees.

The finale of the festival was a fantastic performance by the dance group, who had been 
working hard all day to learn and master a new routine, followed by a celebratory awards 
ceremony led by the young leaders. 
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FEEDBACK

 Young Advisor

My role was head of social media and I spent the day documenting the activities. I really 
enjoyed taking part in the festival and hope to get involved with more StreetGames 
activities in the future.

We’ve had a great time playing lots of different sports like futsal, ping pong 
and boxing, lunch time was brilliant of course

 Young Person

My son had a great time today, he can’t wait to come again and he said 
the dinner was lovely

Parent

This is our first StreetGames event, our young people have had a fantastic time 
trying different sports and making new friends from all over Hull. It was very well 
organised and we were able to meet new people from different organisations 
which is always great for us

LTO Project Leader


